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the course if you understandThe Rise and Fall of
Corporate America.
The Corporation Alan Cooper 1981 This book discusses how
theology and the American corporation as an institution
are intertwined.
Company Man Anthony Sampson 1995 Comparing the vast
differences between corporations of the 1950s and the
present, a social history of business explores the
contributing factors and changes that have affected the
corporate environment. 15,000 first printing.
Handbook of the International Political Economy of the
Corporation Andreas Nölke 2018-09-28 Over the past few
decades, corporations have been neglected in studies of
international political economy (IPE). Seeking to
demystify them, what they are, how they behave and their
goals and constraints, this Handbook introduces the
corporation as a unit of analysis for students of IPE.
Providing critical discussion of their global and
domestic power, and highlighting the ways in which
corporations interact with each other and with their
socio-political environment, this Handbook presents a
thorough and up-to-date overview of the main debates
around the role of corporations in the global political
economy.

The Rise and Fall of Corporate America E. J. Salmon
2010-09-28 E.J. Salmon left Cuba with his sister at age
fifteen, after the Communists confiscated his family's
land. He arrived in the United States poor, but he was
eager to participate in an economic system that would
help his family prosper again. But today, the U.S.
economy is in bad shape, and it could get worse. A
nation that was once the greatest and most powerful in
the world has been shaken to its core, and it could
collapse. To prevent such a calamity, industry and
government must work together. Salmon draws upon his
experiences in Cuba and in the United States to
encourage the people to turn things around. He considers
the following: • How the failure of the Obama
administration to learn lessons derived from the
successful government initiatives of the Great
Depression • Why the government's response to the
current crisis has eliminated more jobs than it has
created • How brazen and corrupt executives and
politicians are destroying corporate America. Take steps
to understand the problems confronting us and discover
solutions to renew the partnership among business,
government, and the people. It's not too late to reverse
the-corporation-the-rise-and-fall-of-america-s-cuban-mafia
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The Corporation, Law and Capitalism Grietje Baars
2019-03-14 In The Corporation, Law and Capitalism, Baars
offers a radical Marxist perspective on law, tracing the
corporation from colonial times to the present
multinational. ‘Corporate accountability’ is shown to be
a red herring in the struggle for another world.
Corporate Social Responsibility and Regulatory
Governance P. Utting 2009-11-12 This is the first of two
volumes that examine the changing nature of statebusiness relations. This book assesses the potential and
limits of CSR in developing countries, by focusing on
aspects that are often ignored in the CSR literature:
historical experience, theoretical perspectives, and
institutional and political dimensions of change.
Rome, Inc Stanley Bing 2007-01-30 Likening Rome to an
ancient multi-national corporation, the author of SunTzu Was a Sissy shares a case study of how its
civilization was marked by brutal consolidations, a
prosperous family business, managerial infighting, and
other factors reminiscent of those in today's
professional world. Reprint.
The Rise of the Corporate Economy in Southeast Asia
Rajeswary Ampalavanar Brown 2007-01-24 The Rise of the
Corporate Economy in Southeast Asia surveys the growth
of large corporations in Southeast Asia, focusing in
particular on corporate organization, methods of
finance, the business environment and corporate
governance. It details the different phases of corporate
and financial development, particularly liberalization
and globalization from the mid-1980s, the 1997 crisis,
and subsequent attempts at liberalization and the reform
of corporate governance. Raj Brown considers the key
themes of the rise of the Southeast Asian corporate
economy, and illustrates the theoretical issues through
deployment of carefully selected country-specific case
studies from across the region. An examination of
critical subjects include: the variety of corporate
forms found in Southeast Asia issues of ethnicity the
concentration of ownership, particularly among families
links between the state, the military, banks and
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corporations state-owned enterprises and forms of state
control the role of foreign capital. Providing a
comprehensive analysis of the rise of the corporate
economy in Southeast Asia, this study will be an
important resource for students of the region and those
concerned with theoretical issues of corporate
governance.
The Corporation as Family Nikki Mandell 2003-04-03 The
beginning of the twentieth century witnessed a
remarkable growth of corporate welfare programs in
American industry. By the mid-1920s, 80 percent of the
nation's largest companies--firms including DuPont,
International Harvester, and Metropolitan Life
Insurance--engaged in some form of welfare work.
Programs were implemented to achieve goals that ranged
from improving basic workplace conditions, to providing
educational, recreational, and social opportunities for
workers and their families, to establishing savings and
insurance plans. Employing the critical lens of gender
analysis, Nikki Mandell offers an innovative perspective
on the development of corporate welfare. She argues that
its advocates sought to build a new relationship between
labor and management by recasting the modern corporation
as a Victorian family. Employers assumed the
authoritative position of fathers, assigned their
employees the subordinate role of children, and hired
male and female welfare managers to act as "corporate
mothers" charged with creating a harmonious household.
But internal conflict and external pressures weakened
the corporate welfare system, and it eventually gave way
to a system of personnel management and employee
representation. With the abandonment of the familial
model, the form of corporate welfare changed; but, as
Mandell demonstrates, its content left an enduring
legacy for modern industrial relations.
American Motors Corporation Patrick R. Foster 2013-11-25
"Patrick Foster's American Motors Corporation: The Rise
and Fall of America's Last Independent Automaker is the
definitive history of the AMC corporation. Featured
vehicles include the Rambler, Javelin, and more, as
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Foster walks the reader through not only the history of
an American classic, but a history of the automotive
industry itself as it evolved through emissions
restrictions and the gas guzzlers of the 80s and 90s"Provided by publisher.
The Corporation T J English 2018-03-22 SOON TO BE A
MAJOR MOTION PICTURE STARRING BENICIO DEL TORO, PRODUCED
BY LEONARDO DICAPRIO Cuba, 1961. A failed invasion at
The Bay of Pigs results in Fidel Castro tightening his
hold over Cuba. José Miguel Battle Sr., a former cop and
member of the counter-revolutionary group intent on
overthrowing him, is captured. Miami, 1962. José Miguel
Battle Sr. travels to the USA, chased from the island by
revolution, and is renamed The Godfather. A 2,500 strong
Cuban-American criminal alliance is established. Known
on both sides of the law as 'The Corporation', its
powerful members were fellow outcasts and enemies of
Castro. A hero to many Cuban-Americans, The Godfather
created a unit of trusted men who fought alongside him
to reclaim their nation from the Marxist dictator.
Gaining money, power and inluence by running gambling
rackets, money- laundering, drug tra?cking and murder,
The Corporation never gave up the dream of killing
Castro and reclaiming their homeland. This explosive
biography reveals how an entire generation of political
exiles, refugees, racketeers, corrupt cops, hitmen (and
their wives and girlfriends) became caught up in this
violent desire, and built a criminal empire surviving
over 40 years. An epic tale of gangsters, drugs and
violence, learn how The Corporation grew into one of the
USA's most sordid and deadly organisations.
We the Corporations: How American Businesses Won Their
Civil Rights Adam Winkler 2018-02-27 A landmark exposé
and “deeply engaging legal history” of one of the most
successful, yet least known, civil rights movements in
American history (Washington Post). In a revelatory work
praised as “excellent and timely” (New York Times Book
Review, front page), Adam Winkler, author of Gunfight,
once again makes sense of our fraught constitutional
history in this incisive portrait of how American
the-corporation-the-rise-and-fall-of-america-s-cuban-mafia

businesses seized political power, won “equal rights,”
and transformed the Constitution to serve big business.
Uncovering the deep roots of Citizens United, he
repositions that controversial 2010 Supreme Court
decision as the capstone of a centuries-old battle for
corporate personhood. “Tackling a topic that ought to be
at the heart of political debate” (Economist), Winkler
surveys more than four hundred years of diverse
cases—and the contributions of such legendary legal
figures as Daniel Webster, Roger Taney, Lewis Powell,
and even Thurgood Marshall—to reveal that “the history
of corporate rights is replete with ironies” (Wall
Street Journal). We the Corporations is an
uncompromising work of history to be read for years to
come.
Toward a Theology of the Corporation Michael Novak 1990
The Rise and Fall of United Grain Growers Paul D. Earl
2019-10-18 For much of the twentieth century, United
Grain Growers was one of the major forces in Canadian
agriculture. Founded in 1906, for much of its history
UGG worked to give western farmers a “third way” between
the competing poles of cooperatives like the
Saskatchewan Wheat Pool and the private sector. At its
peak, more than 800 UGG elevators dotted the Canadian
prairies and the company had become a part of western
Canada’s cultural psyche. By 2001, then known as
Agricore United, it was the largest grain company on the
Prairies. The UGG’s history illuminates many of the
intense debates over policy and philosophy that
dominated the grain industry. After the Second World
War, it would be a key player as the western Canadian
grain industry expanded into new international markets.
Through the rest of the century, it played an important
role in resolving major disputes over regulation and
grain transportation policy. Despite its many
innovations, the company’s final decade and eventual
demise illustrated the tensions at the heart of the
grain industry. In 1997, to finance the rebuilding of
its grain elevator network, UGG went public and entered
equity markets. While successful at first, this strategy
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also weakened the company’s cooperative structure. In
2007, it was purchased by Saskatchewan Pool in a hostile
takeover. The disappearance of Agricore United marked
the end of a century of voluntary farmer-control of the
grain business in western Canada. Paul Earl’s history
reveals UGG’s central role in the growth and
transformation of the western grain industry at a
critical period. With meticulous research supplemented
by interviews with many of the key players, he also
delves into the details and the debates over the
company’s demise.
The Oxford Handbook of the Corporation Thomas Clarke
2019-02-21 The Oxford Handbook of the Corporation
assesses the contemporary relevance, purpose, and
performance of the corporation. The corporation is one
of the most significant, if contested, innovations in
human history, and the direction and effectiveness of
corporate law, corporate governance, and corporate
performance are being challenged as never before.
Continuously evolving, the corporation as the primary
instrument for wealth generation in contemporary
economies demands frequent assessment and
reinterpretation. The focus of this work is the
transformative impact of innovation and change upon
corporate structure, purpose, and operation. Corporate
innovation is at the heart of the value-creation process
in increasingly internationalized and competitive market
economies, and corporations today are embedded in a
world of complex global supply chains and rising state
and state-directed capitalism. In questioning the
fundamental purpose and performance of the corporation,
this Handbook continues a tradition commenced by Berle
and Means, and contributed to by generations of business
scholars. What is the corporation and what is it
becoming? How do we define its form and purpose and how
are these changing? To whom is the corporation
responsible, and who should judge the ultimate
performance of corporations? By investigating the
origins, development, strategies, and theories of
corporations, this volume addresses such questions to
the-corporation-the-rise-and-fall-of-america-s-cuban-mafia

provide a richer theoretical account of the corporation
and its contested future.
Evolution of the Corporation in the United States Glen
Atkinson 2021-02-26 This insightful book traces the
evolution of corporate power in the United States, from
social control over corporate power under early state
laws to the modern liberation of the corporation serving
primarily private purposes. It illustrates how the
transition of attitudes towards corporations and dynamic
changes in public policy have ushered in an age of
financial fragility, income inequality and macroeconomic
instability.
Financial Astrology : understanding the corporation
STEVEN SILBERT 2021-09-28 Learn how to use an ancient
art to understand and time your stockmarket purchases.
Examining the most fundamental stock market activities
is key to your success and this guide attempts to
explain the influences behind the events. From the
beginnings of time, looking at the planets has been a
source of inspiration to humankind. This is not a
science, nor is it mumbo-jumbo. Its good old ancient
wisdom, wrapped up in a modern package. This guide will
help new and experienced investors alike, to understand
the inherent purpose of the corporation. Its strengths
and weaknesses from within. To gain a sense of inner
perspective allows one to make better choices. That is
true for ourselves; it is also true for our investments.
This is not a get-rich quick scheme. It's not a way to
do day-trading. This work explores the nature of
companies with an eye to choosing a successful one using
astrology. The author uses a classic example of Enron to
demonstrate the astrology. Enron rose to fame and glory
and then collapsed. The directors made hundreds of
millions of dollars and then were jailed. It could have
all been foreseen and this work demonstrates how.
The Corporation Renate E. Meyer 2022-01-27 The
Corporation engages with current issues of the
corporation as an institutionalized organizational form,
approaching the concept from the backgrounds of
organization theory, law, and economics, combining
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different theoretical views and empirical approaches.
THE NATURE OF THE CORPORATION: A TALE OF ECONOMIC
COMPLEXITY CĂLIN VÂLSAN 2020-01-01 This book presents a
bold vision of the modern corporation, one that some
might find unsettling, for it calls into question the
real implications of human agency, and the very notion
of economic efficiency.
The Rise and Fall of American Growth Robert J. Gordon
2017-08-29 How America's high standard of living came to
be and why future growth is under threat In the century
after the Civil War, an economic revolution improved the
American standard of living in ways previously
unimaginable. Electric lighting, indoor plumbing, motor
vehicles, air travel, and television transformed
households and workplaces. But has that era of
unprecedented growth come to an end? Weaving together a
vivid narrative, historical anecdotes, and economic
analysis, The Rise and Fall of American Growth
challenges the view that economic growth will continue
unabated, and demonstrates that the life-altering scale
of innovations between 1870 and 1970 cannot be repeated.
Robert Gordon contends that the nation's productivity
growth will be further held back by the headwinds of
rising inequality, stagnating education, an aging
population, and the rising debt of college students and
the federal government, and that we must find new
solutions. A critical voice in the most pressing debates
of our time, The Rise and Fall of American Growth is at
once a tribute to a century of radical change and a
harbinger of tougher times to come.
The Rise and Fall of Corporate Social Responsibility
Douglas M. Eichar 2017-05-25 Corporate social
responsibility was one of the most consequential
business trends of the twentieth century. Having spent
decades burnishing reputations as both great places to
work and generous philanthropists, large corporations
suddenly abandoned their commitment to their communities
and employees during the 1980s and 1990s, indicated by
declining job security, health insurance, and corporate
giving. Douglas M. Eichar argues that for most of the
the-corporation-the-rise-and-fall-of-america-s-cuban-mafia

twentieth century, the benevolence of large corporations
functioned to stave off government regulations and
unions, as corporations voluntarily adopted more
progressive workplace practices or made philanthropic
contributions. Eichar contends that as governmental and
union threats to managerial prerogatives withered toward
the century's end, so did corporate social
responsibility. Today, with shareholder value as their
beacon, large corporations have shred their social
contract with their employees, decimated unions, avoided
taxes, and engaged in all manner of risky practices and
corrupt politics. This book is the first to cover the
entire history of twentieth-century corporate social
responsibility. It provides a valuable perspective from
which to revisit the debate concerning the public
purpose of large corporations. It also offers new ideas
that may transform the public debate about regulating
larger corporations.
The Might of the Multinationals Alex Rubner 1990 Rubner
offers an incisive study of the multinational
corporation as its fortunes have waxed and waned over
the years. The author traces the evolution of the modern
multinational corporation, arguing that this entity is
far from the all-powerful, supranational giant many have
envisioned. In contrast, Rubner shows, the modern
multinational is a fragile, strife-ridden business
operation, often with significantly lower profit margins
than smaller local or regional firms. This book provides
a compelling look at the real and imagined power of the
world's largest and most well-known corporations.
The Rise and Fall of the Conglomerate Kings Robert Sobel
1999
The Rise and Fall of an Economic Empire C. Read
2010-09-29 We have seen many empires come and go. From
the Roman Empire to the British Empire, we are now
witnessing the decline of the US as a superpower. How do
economic innovations foster global economic dominance,
and how does the natural evolution of an economic empire
eventually bring about its demise and replacement by
other economic superpowers?
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The Corporation T. j. English 2019-02
Re-energizing the Corporation Jonas Ridderstrale
2009-08-11 Re-energizing The Corporation is built on the
groundbreaking 3e leadership model which makes sense of
the three Es of Envisioning, Engaging and Executing. By
understanding and following the model, you will be able
to create compelling pictures of the future of your
organization; build a following of individuals committed
to getting the vision into reality; and maximize team
performance to deliver on your dream.
The Corporation That Changed the World Nick Robins
2012-10-30 The English East India Company was the mother
of the modern multinational. Its trading empire
encircled the globe, importing Asian luxuries such as
spices, textiles, and teas. But it also conquered much
of India with its private army and broke open China's
markets with opium. The Company's practices shocked its
contemporaries and still reverberate today. The
Corporation That Changed the World is the first book to
reveal the Company's enduring legacy as a corporation.
This expanded edition explores how the four forces of
scale, technology, finance, and regulation drove its
spectacular rise and fall. For decades, the Company was
simply too big to fail, and stock market bubbles,
famines, drug-running, and even duels between rival
executives are to be found in this new account. For
Robins, the Company's story provides vital lessons on
both the role of corporations in world history and the
steps required to make global business accountable
today.
The Corporation David Sarokin 2020-04-09 This
publication traces the corporate path to power and
influence in the modern world, and explores whether
corporations of the future will become superpowers in
their own right or, like the dinosaurs, give way to
superior forms. It examines how the emergence of empirebuilding firms in 16th century Europe gave way to the
dominance of American corporations in the 19th and 20th
centuries, which is now under threat as new types of
corporations arise in China and elsewhere. The book
the-corporation-the-rise-and-fall-of-america-s-cuban-mafia

offers surprising insights, such as why the explorer
Sebastian Cabot incorporated while Christopher Columbus
did not, how the US Constitution’s silence on
corporations gave rise to America’s industrial
dominance, and how a 19th century company making matches
emerged as the Amazon of its day only to later lose its
technological edge. It also discusses the many ways in
which societies attempt to reign in corporate power, and
the strategies of corporations to bypass controls. The
text, furthermore, considers the startling ways in which
new social movements, emerging business models and
developing technologies—from bitcoin to artificial
intelligence—will shape the corporations of the future.
This book will introduce readers to the legal concept of
a corporation, along with the economic and societal
factors that gave rise to it as the primary means of
conducting business in the modern world. With its broad
sweep of history, current relevance, and insightful look
to the future, this text will appeal to both scholarly
and general audiences.
The Rise and Fall of the Murdoch Empire John Lisners
2012-06-06 Rupert Murdoch - ruthless visionary, empire
builder and business genius. He has created a global
media network which has made him one of the most
powerful and influential figures in the world. So potent
was the force of his empire that he was even on firstname terms with presidents and prime ministers superpowers were only a telephone call away. But just
recently, rather than controlling the news, Murdoch has
instead become the front-page story as the world had
been gripped by the unfolding drama of the News
International phone hacking scandal. Within days of
achieving his final and most ambitious goal - outright
ownership of the GBP1 billion-a-year profit-making BSkyB
satellite television station - Murdoch was forced to
concede as his prize looked set to disintegrate before
his eyes. Always a winner in the past, the devastating
events that overtook News Coporation with tsunami speed
shocked the 80-year-old founder - particularly as the
most hurtful arrows were fired from the very institution
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which he had carefully cultivated for so many years.
Freelance journalist John Lisners tells the fascinating
story of Murdoch's amazing rise and fall. His graphic
account of the culture, the methods and the men who
worked for Rupert Murdoch is as incisive as it is
entertaining. He uncovers: * How Murdoch beat Robert
Maxwell to the News of the World * Rupert Murdoch's role
in the sacking of a Prime Minister * The bungled but
lethal attempt to kidnap his wife * How the big News
International expose stories were done.
End of the Line Barry C. Lynn 2005-08-16 In September
1999, an earthquake devastated much of Taiwan, toppling
buildings, knocking out electricity, and killing 2,500
people. Within days, factories as far away as California
and Texas began to close. Cut off from their supplies of
semiconductor chips, companies like Dell and HewlettPackard began to shutter assembly lines and send workers
home. A disaster that only a decade earlier would have
been mainly local in nature almost cascaded into a grave
global crisis. The quake, in an instant, illustrated
just how closely connected the world had become and just
how radically different are the risks we all now face.
End of the Line is the first real anatomy of
globalization. It is the story of how American
corporations created a global production system by
exploding the traditional factory and casting the pieces
to dozens of points around the world. It is the story of
how free trade has made American citizens come to depend
on the good will of people in very different nations, in
very different regions of the world. It is a story of
how executives and entrepreneurs at such companies as
General Electric, Cisco, Dell, Microsoft, and
Flextronics adapted their companies to a world in which
America’s international policies were driven ever more
by ideology rather than a focus on the long-term
security and well-being of society. Politicians have
long claimed that free trade creates wealth and fosters
global stability. Yet Lynn argues that the exact
opposite may increasingly be true, as the resulting
global system becomes ever more vulnerable to terrorism,
the-corporation-the-rise-and-fall-of-america-s-cuban-mafia

war, and the vagaries of nature. From a lucid
explanation of outsourcing’s true impact on American
workers to an eye-opening analysis of the ideologies
that shape free-market competition, Lynn charts a path
between the extremes of left and right. He shows that
globalization can be a great force for spreading
prosperity and promoting peace—but only if we master its
complexities and approach it in a way that protects and
advances our national interest.
Managing in the Corporate Interest Vicki Smith
2021-01-08 In the 1980s, corporate America experienced
massive cutbacks and organizational decline after
decades of economic growth and dominance. The
institutional and ideological changes that were part of
the transformation created a new landscape of work and
social relations for corporate middle managers. Managing
in the Corporate Interest assesses this landscape by
examining a large diversified bank that restructured its
organizational and personnel policies to meet a new era
of corporate competition. Drawing on interviews with
managers and personnel management employees, observation
of management training seminars, and documentary
sources, this book examines the unique mission handed to
middle managers to scale back paternalistic employment
policies. It also analyzes the intra-management conflict
incurred when corporate top managers attempted to
disguise their downsizing strategies and refused to
acknowledge their own role in creating the bank’s
economic crisis. Vicki Smith's work suggests that quickfix strategies such as downsizing and cutbacks, which
dominated corporate profitability strategies in the
1980s, can corrode trust and legitimacy in the
workplace. In the long run, such strategies also
undermine consent to the current and very necessary
transformation of the way American firms do business.
Managing in the Corporate Interest contains important
lessons about the rise and decline of economic
enterprises and provides a wide-ranging look at changes
in the management, structure, and production processes
of American corporations. Richly documented and
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accessibly written, this incisive work will appeal to
business people and scholars alike. This title is part
of UC Press's Voices Revived program, which commemorates
University of California Press’s mission to seek out and
cultivate the brightest minds and give them voice,
reach, and impact. Drawing on a backlist dating to 1893,
Voices Revived makes high-quality, peer-reviewed
scholarship accessible once again using print-on-demand
technology. This title was originally published in 1990.
The Rise and Fall of the White Republic Alexander Saxton
2003 Saxton asks why white racism remained an
ideological force in America long after the need to
justify slavery and Western conquest had disappeared.
The Rise and Fall of Korea’s Economic Development SungHee Jwa 2017-09-14 This book provides a unique and
refreshing look at the Korean economy over the past 60
years. While most books and articles on the Korean
economy would be technical or specifically address some
aspect of Korea, this book takes an overarching view of
Korea’s economic development. It assesses Korea’s
economic take-off in the 1960s and 1970s, but also views
the problems of ‘economic egalitarianism’ since the
late-1980s to today. The book begins by listing and
dispelling a number of important myths of the Korean
economy and concludes by providing eight important
‘lessons’ derived from Korea’s experiences for developed
as well as developing countries.
The Corporate Contract in Changing Times Steven Davidoff
Solomon 2019-01-22 Over the past few decades,
significant changes have occurred across capital
markets. Shareholder activists have become more
prominent, institutional investors have begun to wield
more power, and intermediaries like investment advisory
firms have greatly increased their influence. These
changes to the economic environment in which
corporations operate have outpaced changes in basic
corporate law and left corporations uncertain of how to
respond to the new dynamics and adhere to their
fiduciary duties to stockholders. With The Corporate
Contract in Changing Times, Steven Davidoff Solomon and
the-corporation-the-rise-and-fall-of-america-s-cuban-mafia

Randall Stuart Thomas bring together leading corporate
law scholars, judges, and lawyers from top corporate law
firms to explore what needs to change and what has
prevented reform thus far. Among the topics addressed
are how the law could be adapted to the reality that
activist hedge funds pose a more serious threat to
corporations than the hostile takeovers and how
statutory laws, such as the rules governing appraisal
rights, could be reviewed in the wake of appraisal
arbitrage. Together, the contributors surface promising
paths forward for future corporate law and public
policy.
The Corporation T. J. English 2018-03 "Cuba, 1961. A
failed invasion at The Bay of Pigs results in Fidel
Castro tightening his hold over Cuba. José Miguel Battle
Sr., a former cop and member of the counterrevolutionary group intent on overthrowing him, is
captured. Miami, 1962. José Miguel Battle Sr. travels to
the USA, chased from the island by revolution, and is
renamed The Godfather. A 2,500 strong Cuban-American
criminal alliance is established. Known on both sides of
the law as 'The Corporation', its powerful members were
fellow outcasts and enemies of Castro. A hero to many
Cuban-Americans, The Godfather created a unit of trusted
men who fought alongside him to reclaim their nation
from the Marxist dictator. Gaining money, power and
inluence by running gambling rackets, money- laundering,
drug trafficking and murder, The Corporation never gave
up the dream of killing Castro and reclaiming their
homeland. This explosive biography reveals how an entire
generation of political exiles, refugees, racketeers,
corrupt cops, hitmen (and their wives and girlfriends)
became caught up in this violent desire, and built a
criminal empire surviving over 40 years.
Reconstructing the Corporation Grant M. Hayden
2020-12-31 Modern corporations contribute to a wide
range of contemporary problems, including income
inequality, global warming, and the influence of money
in politics. Their relentless pursuit of profits,
though, is the natural outcome of the doctrine of
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shareholder primacy. As the consensus around this
doctrine crumbles, it has become increasingly clear that
the prerogatives of corporate governance have been
improperly limited to shareholders. It is time to
examine shareholder primacy and its attendant governance
features anew, and reorient the literature around the
basic purpose of corporations. This book critically
examines the current state of corporate governance law
and provides decisive rebuttals to longstanding
arguments for the exclusive shareholder franchise.
Reconstructing the Corporation presents a new model of
corporate governance - one that builds on the theory of
the firm as well as a novel theory of democratic
participation - to support the extension of the
corporate franchise to employees.
THE GOVERNANCE OF THE CORPORATION: A CENTURY OF
SHAREHOLDER CAPITALISM CĂLIN VÂLSAN 2020-01-01 This book
traces the characteristics and evolution of corporate
governance in recent times from a very holistic
perspective. It does not claim to offer solutions for
making decisions or adopting corporate governance
policies. As such, it is intended for an audience with a
broad interest in political economy, corporate
governance, philosophy, sociology, history, and cultural
studies. This book relies on sound scholarly research
and acccurate information, but it also tries to engage
and entertain the reader.
The Rise and Fall of a Corporation Mildred L. Yahn 1982*
The Corporation Grietje Baars 2017-03-24 The corporation
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has become an increasingly dominant force in
contemporary society. However, comprehensive, in-depth
analysis of the concept of the corporation is often
restricted, or limited to one disciplinary approach.
This handbook brings together the cutting-edge
scholarship, expertise and insight of leading scholars
in a wide range of disciplines, notably management
studies, law, history, political science, anthropology,
sociology and criminology, using a critical approach to
dissect and understand the corporation. Ten chapters
provide overviews of the state of play of critical
scholarship on the corporation in each of these
disciplines. Further contributors tackle current hot
topics, such as corporate social responsibility,
corporate crime, global value chains, financialization,
and the interaction between corporations and
communities. Finally, they consider resistance and
alternatives to the corporation. With its
interdisciplinary approach, this book is an invaluable
resource for all readers studying the past, present and
future of the corporation.
The Political Constitution of the Corporation Alexander
Styhre 2020-04-24 In this insightful book, Alexander
Styhre examines how corporations, often understood
primarily as economic entities or legal devices, seek to
influence and shape the market and the wider society in
which they operate. Given the scope of such activities
in most advanced economies, Styhre argues that
corporations are political agents in their own right and
that they must be critically analyzed in these terms.
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